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Did the Holidays leave
you in a Tangle?

Borrow up to $3,000

Available until
January 31, 2025

HOLIDAY LOAN SPECIAL

2025 SCHOLARSHIPS
We are offering $500
educational scholarships
to our members! 

We will award four
scholarships at $500 each;
two from M-O FCU and two
thanks to a gracious,
anonymous donor.

On Board
Jump

System Upgrade on the Horizon!

These are just some of the exciting changes
that will enhance your experience at M-O
FCU - we look forward to serving you better!

New Bill Pay Platform

View Credit Score via Savvy Money

NEW Online Access & Mobile App: 

Enhanced Online Loan Applications
Open & Rename Savings Accounts
Open New Certificates

Departure Date:  April 1st, 2025

How can you prepare for the upgrade?
Watch your mailbox, our website, and E*Teller
for more detailed information regarding our
core conversion.

Important information heading your way!
Please verify we have your correct Mailing
Address, Phone Number, and Email on file.

You can find an application in the following
ways:
- Stop by and pick one up,
- Go to www.m-ofcu.com and select
  “Services: Forms & Applications,”
- Ask us to email you a form.

Applications due April 15, 2025.  Visit with
Tiffanie or Jeanie with questions.



General
Information

New Year’s Day
Wednesday, January 1

Martin Luther King 
Jr. Day
Monday, January 20

Presidents’ Day
Monday, February 17

System Upgrade
Saturday, March 29
Monday, March 31

Closings

Mailing Address &
Physical Address
1730 Dakota Ave S
Huron, SD  57350

Website
www.m-ofcu.com

Phone
(605) 353-9977

Fax
(605) 353-1732

Lobby
Mon-Fri: 8am-5pm

Drive-Thru
Monday-Thursday:  
    8am-5:30pm
Friday: 8am-6pm
Saturday: 9am-12pm

Hours

GIVE THE GIFT OF MEMBERSHIP
Even though the holiday season has come to
an end, there is still one more gift to share.  

Not just anyone can be a member, but all of
your family members, or anyone living with
you, can open an account with M-O FCU!

ELECTRONIC CERTIFICATE NOTICES
Stay informed in real-time & reduce
paper clutter!  Receive text or email
notifications regarding all of your
Certificate of Deposit activity. 

Contact us to sign up -  it’s FREE!

STOCKING FOOD PANTRY SHELVES
At the end of November
the SD Central Chapter
of Credit Unions
delivered food and
personal hygiene items
to the Helping Hands
Food Pantry in Huron.

SPECIALTY SAVINGS ACCOUNTS
You can open multiple
savings accounts and
customize the name to fit
your specific needs.
Whether you’re saving for a
rainy day, higher education,
a wedding, a dream
vacation, etc., a separate
savings can help you keep
your funds organized!

Specialty
Savings
Account

O p e n  a


